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_______________________________________________________February 2019 For children and youth K-12

As February rolls along, there are many opportunities for youth and families at Salem 
UMC to give back to the community and to others .“The amount you give will determine
the amount you get back.” Luke 6:38 (NLT) If you want to get God involved in your 
finances, one important way to do that is to begin to give. As you give you find that you’ve 
got even more to give. No matter how much money you have or make, it’s always good to 
make giving a priority in your life. It’s awesome to see how God will come through for you.

Youth Nights are held the 
first Tuesday of each 

month, unless otherwise 
noted. From 5:30-7:00pm 

we will eat, talk, create, 
and play. RSVPs are 

requested at least one week 
in advance for planning 

purposes. Thanks. 

Kindness Lock-In 2019: this event is right around the 
corner…next Friday, February 15th! There are several 
youth signed up to participate. We will be spreading 
kindness around Fond du lac and the area right 
around our church building. We will enjoy some 
snacks and maybe play a few games. There is still time 
to let me know if your child would like to come. But 
please, please let me know by Monday, February 11. 
That will leave enough time to make sure there is 
enough food and drink and supplies to go around. I 
can’t wait, this is going to be super fun!!

Culver’s Night is Monday, February 11 from 5-7 pm at the Culver’s on 
East Johnson St. There will be several youth and adults on hand to bring 
out your food and a smile!! Please tell all your friends and family to come 

out and enjoy a delicious meal and wonderful company!!  


